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Watershed / Creek Clean-Up Report

Email to City Staff: Adrianna Weber

Submitted by: Robert Clark and Marissa Blackburn

Date Submitted to City: June 22, 2022

CFRW Onsite Clean-Up Coordinator: Rob Clark

Clean-Up Day of Week, Date, and Time: Saturday, June 18, 2022, 9:00am-11:00am

Watershed: Sturgeon Creek

Exact Location of Clean-Up: TOL land set aside for future park.

# of Volunteers / Amount of Volunteer Hours Contributed: 15 volunteers/30 volunteer hours.

Volunteer Demographics: 15 community members and 1 TOL employee.

Amount of Trash & Recycling Collected
Trash: 334 pounds of trash
Recycling: 1 pounds of recycling
Other: Toilet, Scrap, and Sports Equipment

Creek/Waterway/Ditch Miles cleaned (ft/miles): .5 miles

Media/Social Media/Other Promotion Efforts: e-newsletter, Meet up, Instagram, Facebook, word of
mouth, tabling events, and CFRW website, and KNHB social media.

http://www.capefearriverwatch.org


Summary: We had a pretty good showing of ~15 volunteers that showed up to clean up the future site
for Sturgeon Park. The group spread out and cleaned up both the east and west side of the road.
Unfortunately we were unable to access the illegal dumping location in the marsh due to the overgrown
vegetation. Hopefully next winter as the vegetation dies back we can work on that area again.
Collectively we were able to 334lbs of litter and 1lb of recycling! We lucked out with the weather as it
was one of the cooler days of the week. Everyone was extremely motivated and worked very hard.
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